· Barbara McKechnie <mckechnie.barbara@yahoo.co.uk>
· 
· 10 Feb at 2:31 PM
To       Lesley Craig
CC       Iain Mitchell, Christina McKenzie, Lin Collis, Jim George, David Shields, and 7 more...

Message body
Hi Lesley
Thank you for the information below regarding Speed Limits for the Ferrytoll Area.  


The Council discussed the proposals at the monthly NQCC meeting on 9 February 2017 and wish to comment further on the 'After' proposal.


On the B981 exiting the village toward the Queensferry Hotel, the 20mph speed limit ends at the point where there is no further direct access for houses on the left side of the road.  After this point, there continues to be two designated pedestrian crossing points adjacent to blind bends on the road. One such point is at the foot of the steps accessing the Forth Road Bridge and the second at the entrance to the Queensferry Hotel. The risk of cars speeding at this point and suddenly approaching pedestrians in the process of crossing the B981 has been raised on a regular basis at the North Queensferry Community Council (NQCC) monthly meetings.  Consequently, NQCC are requesting that the 20mph limit be extended westward to include as far as the entrance to the North Queensferry Hotel. The Council do believe that there is potential for increasing pedestrian footfall following the opening of the Queensferry Crossing, the promotion of the 3 Bridges area, the promotion of Fife Coastal Path and the expanded size of the Hotel to accommodate a greater number of visitors to the area.


Thank you for the opportunity to comment and do let us know if we can provide further information.


Regards
Barbara
 
mckechnie.barbara@yahoo.co.uk 
Secretary NQCC

Mobile: 07500 016794 
Home: 01383 415106



From: Lesley Craig <Lesley.Craig@fife.gov.uk>
To: "'archiemacqueen@aol.com'" <archiemacqueen@aol.com>; "'dawn.keillor@citi.com'" <dawn.keillor@citi.com>; "Barbara McKechnie (mckechnie.barbara@yahoo.co.uk)" <mckechnie.barbara@yahoo.co.uk>; "Iain Mitchell (igmitchell@easynet.co.uk)" <igmitchell@easynet.co.uk>; "daviefssda@btinternet.com" <daviefssda@btinternet.com>; "'stephenlynas@hotmail.com'" <stephenlynas@hotmail.com>; "Brenda Sinclair (brenda.sinclair@scotland.pnn.police.uk)" <brenda.sinclair@scotland.pnn.police.uk>; Cllr Mike Shirkie <Cllr.Mike.Shirkie@fife.gov.uk>; Cllr Pat Callaghan <Cllr.Pat.Callaghan@fife.gov.uk>; Cllr Sharon Wilson <Cllr.Sharon.Wilson@fife.gov.uk>; Cllr Alice McGarry <Cllr.Alice.McGarry@fife.gov.uk>; Cllr Gavin Yates <Cllr.Gavin.Yates@fife.gov.uk>; Cllr Lesley Laird <Cllr.Lesley.Laird@fife.gov.uk>; Cllr.Dave Dempsey <Cllr.Dave.Dempsey@fife.gov.uk> 
Cc: Alan P Davidson <AlanP.Davidson@fife.gov.uk>; Keith Johnston <Keith.Johnston@fife.gov.uk>; Phil Clarke <Phil.Clarke@fife.gov.uk>; Scott Blyth <Scott.Blyth@fife.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, 2 February 2017, 14:30
Subject: Speed Limits for the Ferrytoll Area

All,
We have been tasked with revising all of the speed limits in the Ferrytoll area around the new Forth crossing bridgehead.
I am sending you the proposal plans as local members & Community Council / Police representatives for your information.
 
There are two plans attached, the first showing the speed limits that we had in place before the works started and the second showing what will exist when the works are finished.
 
The main points are:
the rerouting and speed limit reduction from 40mph to 30mph on the B981 North Queensferry Road from the King Malcolm Drive/Ferry Toll Road junction (previously Ferrytoll R/A) to the 20mph zone at Main Street, North Queensferry.
The rerouting and speed limit reduction from national speed limit to 40mph on the B980 Castlandhill Road.
The reduction from national speed limit to 40mph (& removal of short section of 30mph) on Dunfermline Wynd before the 20mph zone in Inverkeithing.
The lengthening of the 40mph along the whole length of King Malcolm Drive and part of Milne Road to the industrial units.
 
The Committee report will be tabled at the South West Fife Area Committee on 15th March after it has been approved by Transport Scotland.
 
If you have any comments in the meantime please feel free to pass them on to me.
 
Kind regards
Lesley
 
Lesley Craig
Technician Engineer
Traffic Management (South Fife)
Assets, Transportation and Environment
Bankhead Central
Glenrothes
KY7 6GH
Tel. 03451 555555 Ext. 480082
Lesley.Craig@fife.gov.uk
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Klaus Leidorf on 

